
 
 
 

MEMO 
          

Date: August 18, 2014 
 
To : Equestrian Preserve Community Members 
 
From: Michael O'Dell, Project Director 
 
Reference: Ordinance 2014-26 Bridle Path Map 

 
Wellington is proposing Ordinance 2014-26, which details a series of bridle path routes 
through Wellington and the Equestrian Preserve Area. These bridle paths have been 
identifying on the Equestrian Trails Map, by a color label for each pathway. This detailed 
labeling and mapping is an outcome of the Equestrian Trails Circulation Master Plan 
dated March 2004. 
 
The adoption of this ordinance at this time is recommended in order to provide detailed 
support to the Equestrian Trails Master Plan, identified in the Equestrian Element of the 
Comprehensive Plan. The adoption of this ordinance anticipates that the Equestrian 
Preserve Committee (EPC) will revisit this plan in detail during the Equestrian Master 
Planning process, which is expected to occur over the next 12-18 months. During which 
time, the Village will work towards implementing the Equestrian Trails Master Plan 
through the development process and the Capital Improvement Program. 
 
We respectfully request the committee review the attached draft ordinance and provide 
feedback. In advance, thank you for taking the time to serve our community. 
 
 


